
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Kia ora e te whānau 
 

We have a lot to celebrate and acknowledge this week. First and foremost, we want to 
applaud Rebecca Bailey’s outstanding achievement at the College Sport Regional 
Athletics Champs where she broke the senior girls javelin record with a throw of 
44.08m! St Oran’s is now officially in the record books! 
 
Our annual coin trail was another special highlight of the week with the school collecting 
over $2,000.00 in coins and whānau groups creating some beautiful designs, based on 
the theme “5 Beats 1 Heart”. It is at moments like this that our unique school spirit is 
truly undeniable. Thank you to those of you who helped to hunt out coins! 

 

This evening our Academic Captains 
are hosting a Yeah Night Quiz night 
here in the school hall, with all 
proceeds also going to our Relay for 
Life $25,000 fundraising goal. Our 
thanks to the sponsors who have 
generously supported this evening and 
to those of you who are able to join us. 
The staff teams are ready to dominate! 

 
It has also been a busy week in the classroom and out in the field. Year 12 Geography 
spent three days up at Tongariro with the support of Ms Andrews, Ms Patston and Mr 
Wiggins. Whilst the weather prevented doing the crossing itself, the trip was 
nevertheless successful and rewarding, with lots of good data collected. Year 13 
Economics also took learning outside the classroom with a trip to McDonalds Upper 
Hutt to discuss the workings of the business. With just three weeks left of term, classes 
are busier than ever.   

 

On behalf of us all, ka kite ano – Cindy. 
 

 
 

Friday 21 March 

 

House Performing Arts is 
almost ready! 

Student Council 
Representatives (& 

sisters!) collecting at 
New World. 

 

Birthday Wishes this 
week to: 

• Brooke R 

• Milla C 

• Lanaya K 

• Ella B 

• Renee R 

• Chelsea G 

• Aradhya G 

 

 

 
 
 
                 

“Thank you  St Oran's 
College for your 

generous donation of 
educational books that 
are being distributed to 
many island schools.” 

From Rotary  


